
 

Air France resumes flights to South Africa

Air France has confirmed it will resume flights between Paris and Johannesburg and Cape Town this December.

Travellers from southern African countries were suspended from flights by the airline because of the Covid-19 Omicron
variant.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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